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24 November 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Thank you for your support with the various behaviour changes that have been 
implemented this term.   
 
Uniform   
As we move to the colder weather, there are a few reminders below regarding uniform:- 
 

• School shirt to be tucked in 

• School tie to be worn and the top button done up, with a school jumper/cardigan 

• Black shoes with flat heels to be worn  
 
We would advise pupils to wear a coat to school in inclement weather.  
 
Other jumpers and hooded tops are not allowed in school. If worn, they will be confiscated 
and returned to the pupil at the end of the week. 
 
Ball Sports   
The pupils enjoy playing ball sports at break and lunchtime. We have found, however, that 
there are too many balls being used and we need to manage our system more effectively. 
From Tuesday 28 November, balls will be provided for the children to play with at break and 
lunchtime. Pupils should, therefore not bring balls into school from this date. Assemblies will 
be held on Monday 27 November to advise the pupils of this. If a ball is brought into school, 
it will be confiscated and returned to the pupil at the end of the week.  
 
Thank you for your support with both these issues. If you have any queries, please refer 
these to your child’s tutor in the first instance.   
 
Yours sincerely 

  
Paul Stephens 
Deputy Headteacher 
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